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November 23, 1983 

Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: Mr. 0. M. Crutchfield, Chief 

Operating Reactors Branch No. 5 
Division of Licensing 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
NUREG-0737 Technical Specifications 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Unit 1 

References: A. Letter, D. G. Eisenhut, NRC, to All Pressurized Water 
Reactor Licensees, NUREG-0737 Technical Specifications 
(Generic Letter No. 83-37), November 1, 1983 

B. Letter, R. W. Krieger, SCE, to D. M. Crutchfield, NRC, 
NUREG-0737 Technical Specifications, December 9, 1982 

Reference A provided us with model technical specifications for those 
NUREG-0737 items that were scheduled for implementation after December 31, 
1981. The letter requested a response on the reactor coolant gas vent system 
technical specifications within 30 days of receipt of the letter. It is the 
purpose of this letter to respond to Generic Letter No. 83-37 for San Onofre 
Unit 1.  

As previously indicated to you in Reference B, we will provide you with a 
proposed change to the San Onofre Unit 1 technical specifications in response 
to NRC Generic Letter No. 82-16 approximately 60 days prior to return to power 
from the current outage. Since Reference A (Generic Letter No. 83-37) is a 
supplement to Generic Letter No. 82-16, we propose to meet the same schedule.  
Accordingly, we plan to submit an amendment application containing a proposed 
change in response to these two generic letters 60 days prior to return to 
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power from the current outage. The schedule date for return to power from the 
current outage will be established as part of the Integrated Living Schedule 
for San Onofre Unit 1.  

If you have any questions regarding the above discussion, please let me know.  

Very truly yours,


